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Across

1. A cycle of sin, 
violence, and injustice 
caused by individual 
sins

3. Personal sin that 
involves a serious 
matter, sufficient 
reflection, and full 
consent of the will

5. A name that means 
God saves

7. Tradition lists five 
sins that ___ to 
heaven

8. There are over ___ 
different words to 
describe sin in the Old  
Testament

9. From the Greek 
word metanoia, it 
means change of mind 
or change of heart

12. The antidote to sin

13. A parable of Jesus 
that illustrates the 
unlimited mercy of 
our loving God

14. Personal sin that 
weakens but does not 
kill our relationship 
with God

16. An Old Testament 
word that literally 
means missing the 
mark

17. One of the 
consequences of 
Original Sin was the 
loss of the ___ of 
original holiness

18. An Old Testament 

word that describes a 
deliberate rebellion 
against God’s reign

19. Wrote a book 
titled "Whatever 
Happened to Sin?"

21. The root of all sin

Down

1. Sin alienates us 
from God, from 
others, and from ___

2. Refusal to accept 
God and his reign 
revealed in Christ

4. A sacrament of 

healing through which 
Christ extends his 
forgiveness to sinners

6. An offense against 
God whereby sinners 
turn from God’s love 
through a false love of 
self

7. An inclination 
toward evil caused by 
Original Sin

8. With his dying 
breath Jesus ___ 
sinners

10. A failure to love 
God above everything 
and our neighbor as 
ourselves

11. An Old Testament 
word that means guilt 
or iniquity

15. Lack of interest in 
anything

20. Usually what 
happens when we sin 
is that we take 
something intended to 
be good and make it 
into our ___


